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The South African government has over the last few decades explored 
and discussed numerous plans and policies to create a Democratic  
Developmental State. However, due to a myriad of problems relating 
to either policy or implementation failures the pursuit of becoming 
a Democratic Developmental State is becoming a harder prospect 
to achieve in the current local and international political economy of 
South Africa. Part of the work of the NPC has been efforts to assist the 
government to achieve the dream of a South African Democratic Deve-
lopmental State through recasting what Chapter 13 of the NDP envisages. 
The National Planning Commission Position Paper highlights critical 
pertinent issues and providing recommendations for the government 
as far as what government should do to ensure that the goal of making 
South Africa a Capable, Professional and Ethical Developmental State  
is achieved.

webinar
The National Planning Commission 
(NPC) invites you to a participate in a 

on a Capable, 
Professional, 
Ethical and 
Developmental 
state.

Time: 09:00 -12:45 | Please ensure you RSVP by 21 February 2021 
to Dakalo Netswera at Dakalo@dpme.gov.za


